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What have we been learning? 

             The children were all amazed when they arrived in our classroom on 

Tuesday. It has a very cold and icy feel to get us in the mood for our project “What 

discoveries will we make?”  This term, we will be concentrating on the Arctic, we are 

all very excited about the explorers we will be meeting! 

On Wednesday we had our ‘WOW’ day, the children came dressed as an explorer or 

inventor of their choice- we were very impressed with their speaking and listening 

skills as they told us why their chosen person was remembered.  

              

Next Week 

In Maths, we are going to be learning about time, 

using o’clock, quarter past, half past, and quarter 

to as well as introducing 5 minute intervals.   

In English, we will be using the book ‘The Great 

Explorer’ and making an extra page with a problem 

the character will need to overcome.  

We will also begin to look at and name the 

continents and oceans of the world. 

Other News 

A huge ‘Thank you’ from us all for all the 

thoughtful Christmas gifts and cards, we are very 

grateful.  

We have set some Mathletics activities linked to 

what we have been learning this week on 

positional vocabulary. 

Could you practise telling the time whenever 

possible, using all the times noted opposite. 

Don’t forget to email any comments in relation to 

your child’s PowerPoint from last term. 
 


